
 

 

June 4, 2019 
 
Ms. Andi Jordan 
Executive Director 
Cities Association of Santa Clara County  
P.O Box 1079 
Los Gatos, CA 95031 
 
Re: Re-appointment to Measure A Independent Citizens’ Oversight (ICO) 
Committee 
 
Dear Ms. Jordan, 
 
By way of this letter, I would like to express my interest in re-appointment to the 
Measure A ICO Committee. As a member of the Sunnyvale City Council for the past 
5.5 years, and a current ICO Committee member, I am uniquely qualified to represent 
the Cities Association of Santa Clara County on this Committee.   
 
During my current term, we have created the auditing functions that are required by 
law. I have also worked on creating a Public Reporting Portal to provide a transparent 
and user-friendly dashboard for members of the public to see how their money is being 
spent. The dashboard can be found at: Reporting Dashboard. 
 
In addition, Sunnyvale has long been a leader in affordable housing and has a decades 
long commitment and track record of strong and fiscally sound affordable housing 
project management. Our City prides itself on our successful partnerships with our 
neighboring jurisdictions, non-profits, and for profit developer partners, with a goal of 
improving affordable housing opportunities, in addition to other community 
development efforts. We strive to implement creative approaches to affordable housing, 
such as down payment assistance programs, various City funding sources, and home 
rehabilitation opportunities.  
 
The City of Sunnyvale has a very successful affordable housing program which has 
helped create over 2,000 deed restricted affordable homes including rental, ownership, 
and special needs housing units. The City currently has over 4,000 residential units in 
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the development pipeline with over 400 of those being new deed restricted as 
affordable housing.  
 
If re-appointed as the Cities Association representative, I will continue to ensure that 
the Cities Association’s issues and concerns are clearly represented at the ICO 
Committee, bond funds are spent properly and fairly, and the program operates 
consistently with the voter approved measure. I look forward to the decision and the 
opportunity to continue my service on this Committee on behalf of the Cities 
Association. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Glenn Hendricks 
Councilmember 
 
cc:  Larry Klein, Mayor 
  Kent Steffens, City Manager 
   


